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Please do not let Duke Energy persuade you to change the rules for net-metering in the state
of North Carolina.
 
This proposed change will stifle the growth of renewable energy sources at a critical point in
our climate future.
 
Thank you,
 
Reb Haizlip, FAIA
Asheville NC
901.409.5113 (m)
haizlipstudio
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